
July
Thirty-first

1922.

Professor T. H. Matthews, 
28 St. Sydwells Avenue, 
Exeter, BHGrLAIïD.

My dear Matthews:

Before returning to Montreal, I wish 
you would oall upon Major H.D. Purse, D.S.O., of the Colonial 
Office with rospeot to a matter v/hioh I discussed with him 
last year in England and this year in Montreal.

You probably know that the Colonial 
Offtoe are anxious to throw open to University Graduates some 
of the positions in the Colonial Civil Servioe, particularly 
in the African Servioe. I have decided that it would be 
well to have all correspondence in connection therewith dealt 
with by one of the Professors at the University, and I 
thought of asking you to take upon yourself this work. When 
Major Purse was here, I bold him that I would ask you to do 
it, and that I would also write you and ask you to oall upon 
him. He will tell you the negotiations that have been 
already completed, and also the plans for the future. There 
is no doubb that a few students on graduating will be 
interested in this, and my Intention is that they shall get 
from you all the required information.

vacation.
I hope that you have had à pleasant

I am attaching herewith a letter which 
you may present to Major Purse.

Yours faithfully.

Eno.
Principal.


